Labor Condition Application Posting Notice

H-1B non-immigrant worker(s) are being sought by the employer through the filing of a Labor Condition Application (LCA) with the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.
Please reference the posted LCA for the following information:
1. Number of H1B nonimmigrants the employer is seeking to employ;
1. Occupational Classifications in which the H-1B nonimmigrants will be employed;
1. Wages offered;
1. The periods of employment; and
1. The locations at which the H-1B Nonimmigrants will be employed
1. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor.
